From:

 Sent:
 06 March 2024 18:45

 To:
 Strategic Land Use (CBC)

Subject: Leckhampton with Warden Hill Draft Neighbourhood Plan

You don't often get email from david.stuart@historicengland.org.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Planning Policy Team

Thank you for your Regulation 16 consultation on the submitted version of the Leckhampton with Warden Hill Neighbourhood Plan.

I can confirm that there are no issues associated with the submitted Plan upon which we wish to comment.

This confirms our anticipated position on the Plan as stated within our response to your authority on the previous SEA Screening consultation.

We would however like to highlight that our records suggest that we did not receive a Regulation 14 consultation from the community. But had we done so we would likely not have submitted any comments different to those made here.

Kind regards

| Historic Places Adviser

I now work only 2 days a week, usually Tuesdays and Wednesdays

Historic England | South West

1st Floor Fermentation North | Finzels Reach | Hawkins Lane | Bristol | BS1 6WQ

Direct Line:

| Mobile:

https://historicengland.org.uk/southwest



Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at historicengland.org.uk/strategy.

Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full **privacy policy** for more information.

From: Strategic Land Use (CBC) < Planning.Policy@cheltenham.gov.uk >

Sent: 29 January 2024 11:25

Subject: Leckhampton with Warden Hill Draft Neighbourhood Plan

-- WARNING: This is an external message. Please use caution when replying, opening attachments or clicking on any links in this e-mail.--

Dear Sir / Madam,

Public Consultation: Leckhampton with Warden Hill Draft Neighbourhood Plan

We are writing to you as a contact on the Cheltenham Borough planning policy consultation database.

Under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended), Leckhampton with Warden Hill Parish Council submitted the Leckhampton with Warden Hill Draft Neighbourhood Plan with accompanying documents to Cheltenham Borough Council. The draft Neighbourhood Plan can now proceed to public consultation, known as Regulation 16 Consultation.

In accordance with Regulation 16, Cheltenham Borough Council will be administering the consultation, commencing on Monday 29th January until 11:59pm Tuesday 12th March, inviting comments from interested parties on the Leckhampton with Warden Hill Draft Neighbourhood Plan. We have created an online consultation system for you to comment and respond. Please visit The Councils consultation platform view the consultation documents and find out how to respond. Further details on Neighbourhood Planning are available on The Council's planning policy webpage.

Kind Regards

The Planning Policy Team Cheltenham Borough Council

This email (and any attachments) is an official Cheltenham Borough Council document. The information in this email and attachments is provided for the intended recipient. If you receive this email in error, please advise the sender by return email and delete the original message from your server. This e-mail is believed to be free of viruses but it is your responsibility to carry out all necessary checks and the council does not accept any liability in connection with it. The security of any information sent by email to the council cannot be guaranteed. Any information sent to the council may be made available to the public, copied to other council officials or outside agencies in line with legislation and data sharing agreements. Any personal data sent to the council may be used in accordance with the council's Privacy Notices https://www.cheltenham.gov.uk/info/81/how we use your data